
 

The representatives of Conch Group visited WCC 
 
The representatives of Conch Group, including Mr. Zhou Bo, Executive Director and Chief 
Accountant, Mr. Yang Kaifa, The Secretary of the board of directors and Mr. Xia Youhao, 
Deputy Director of the Northwest zone visited WCC on June 11. Mr. Tian Zhunjun, CEO of 
WCC, Mr. Wang Jianli, Mr. Wang Jiujun, Deputy CEOs, etc. welcomed them.  
 
In the reception room, Managements of both groups had a very friendly talk on current 
development of national cement industry and the situation of Shaanxi cement market, and 
agreed that both groups will strengthen mutual communications and exchanges to 
promote the development of cement industry. Then the representatives visited WCC’s 
exhibition hall, production schedule center and conference hall. Through the visit, they 
had a comprehensive understanding of WCC and spoke highly of WCC on its 
achievements of enterprise development, group management and regional marketing 
 

 

 



 

 


